
	



Notice Periods
Agreed at LNCT –  8 March 2016
1.
Introduction
1.1 This agreement defines the notice period to terminate employment to be given by staff (teachers, education officers and educational psychologists) and notice to terminate employment to be given by the Council.
1.2
Weeks including annual leave or holiday entitlement are not considered “working weeks” for the purpose of notice periods. This includes the summer recess, Christmas and Easter breaks.
2.0
Notice Period
2.1
The minimum period of notice to terminate employment by a non-promoted or chartered teacher, or by an educational psychologist, shall be four working weeks, and by all other teachers, including principal teachers, head teachers, education officers, and senior educational psychologists shall be eight working weeks.

2.2
The minimum period of notice to terminate employment to be given by the Council to a non promoted or chartered teacher, or educational psychologist shall be: 
· 4 working weeks, where service is less than 4 years, 

· 1 working week for each year of continuous service, where total service is at least 4 but less than 12 years, and 

· 12 working weeks, where service is 12 years or more. 
2.3
The minimum period of notice to terminate employment to be given by the Council to all other members of the teaching staff, education officers  and educational psychologists shall be: 
· 8 working weeks, where service is up to 8 years, 

3.0
Exceptions
3.1
The authority may agree to shorten the period of notice on request, but there is no obligation on the authority to do so.

3.2
Teachers may give a longer period of notice than the minimum.

4.0
Retirement
4.1
Teachers who are intending to retire should note that to help SPPA pay pension benefits on time, you need to fill in and send SPPA the appropriate retirement form 4 months before you retire. If this timescale is not met, it can result in a delay to the payment of your pension benefit and also the loss of the opportunity to commute pension to lump sum, or other pension options.

4.2
It is therefore suggested that to meet the SPPA timescale, you discuss your retirement with your Head Teacher at least 5 months before your intended retirement date.  This will help ensure that arrangements are put in place to provide you with the appropriate retirement forms, and allow you time to consider all your pension options.
Four months before you retire
To help us pay your benefits on time, please ask your employer for a form which you should fill in and send to SPPA four months before you intend to retire.

You will need a separate form for each employment.

Four months before you retire
To help us pay your benefits on time, please ask your employer for a form which you should fill in and send to SPPA four months before you intend to retire.

You will need a separate form for each employment.

There are plenty of websites available to help you with your retirement planning. We have provided links in the right hand menu – please take care to ensure any other sites you use are legitimate
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